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Investigative Activity: Documentation of Deputies (Scene 1)   

Activity Date:  June 7, 2022  

Activity Location: Franklin County Offices/SWAT building  

Authoring Agent: Special Agent Aja Chung, #86 

 

On Tuesday, June 7th, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) Aja Chung 

with SA Shawn Rowley and SA Mathew Austin were assigned to assist the Franklin County Sheriff’s 

Office (FCSO) with an officer involved shooting incident.  SA Chung was requested by SA Rowley (BCI CSU 

lead agent) to respond to the FCSO SWAT building to document the involved deputies.   

 

At 2149 hours, SA Chung photographed two FCSO Deputies, and  involved in the 

investigation.  Both deputies were wearing their agency issued external vests that had ‘Sheriff’ in yellow 

on the front and back of the vest and their duty belts.  Both deputies were dressed in green battle dress 

uniform (BDU) style pants and a baseball cap.  SA Chung photographed and collected the pistols as listed 

below:  

 

Item 

# 

FCSO 

Deputy 
Pistol Caliber 

Serial 

Number 
Cartridge & Magazine 

1 Staccato  9mm 
1 cartridge removed from the chamber, 

14 in magazine (20 cartridge capacity) 

2 Staccato  9mm 

1 cartridge removed from the chamber, 

11 in magazine (20 cartridge capacity) – 

magazine contained 19 to begin (not 

full capacity) 

  

It should be noted both pistols had a Streamlight Tactical light affixed to the rail of their pistols and a 

Delta Point Pro red dot rear sight.  The Streamlight lights and red dot rear sights were removed and 

given back to both Deputies.  The two extra magazines each deputy carried on their vest was 

photographed for documentation only as both deputies confirmed they did not reload their pistols 

during the incident.  

SA Chung concluded her documentation of the FCSO Deputies at 2215 hours.  SA Chung turned over the 

two items to SA Rowley on June 8th, 2022 at 0159 hours. 

 

 

 


